This Sunday.... Next Sunday....

Servers: Greeters/Servers:

Brian & Judy Bristow Mike & Luanne Buikema

Ushers: Ushers:

Bob Ensing, Ken Bogertman Bob Ensing, Ken Bogertman

Security Duty: Security Duty:

Jim Muir, Jon Mulder John Potts, Maynard Schrotenboer

Offering: Offering:

GEMS Organization Brothers/Sisters Homes

Nursery: Nursery:

April & Elle Borchert; Sherry Yff Merrie Bannink, Sam Tysse, Abbie Van Brocklin

Prayer Servants: Prayer Servants:

Vicky Mulder, Cathy Potts Ken & Jane Genzink

This Week at Park—March 17-24, 2024

Today 9:30 a.m. Morning Worship

10:45 a.m. Sunday Education classes

3:00 p.m. Derby Car Race

4:00 p.m. High School Youth Group

5:00 p.m. Prayer and Praise

Monday 6:30 p.m. TaeKwonDo

7:00 p.m. Council

Tuesday 8:30 a.m. Women's Bible Study

6:00 p.m. TaeKwonDo

Wednesday 6:15 p.m. Middle School youth

6:30 p.m. Women's Bible Study7:00 p.m. Praise Team Rehearsal

Thursday 6:30 p.m. TaeKwonDo

Sunday 8:30 a.m. Men's Book Study

9:30 a.m. Morning Worship



Sunday, March 17, 2024

Gathering

Welcome

"Build Your Kingdom Here"

"The Stand"

"I Speak Jesus"

Prayer

Children's Message

Word

Scripture: Mark 14:1-11
Message: "Doing a Beautiful Thing for Jesus"

Response "When I Survey the Wondrous Cross" Hymnal #384

Ministry Moment—GEMS

Offering

Sending
"I Thank God"

Welcome!

We're glad that you are here. No matter where you are on your faith journey today, this is a place to take your next step closer to Jesus.

Guest Information

We love seeing new faces and are happy to welcome our visitors and guests. Please take an information folder from the Welcome Center, and please consider filling out a "Visitor Card" and let us know you were with us today. Visitor Cards are available in the seat pockets in front of you. Guests should not feel obligated to give to the offering, but please do place your visitor card in the offering plate.

Families with Young Children

Nursery is available in our lobby area for ages 3 and under. It is staffed by screened and approved volunteers.

Children's Worship for ages 4 through 2nd grade will meet in the **upper level of the east wing** of the church. Hannah Breuker will teach, "The Last Supper".

Worship On-line

We live broadcast our worship services via YouTube. The service can also be viewed by going to our website, going to the menu on the top of the screen, "Sunday service livestream".

Events & Announcements:



March Core Value of the Month

Love to Pray

We intentionally pursue a love relationship with God through prayer.

Pinewood Derby Car Race will take place this afternoon at 3:00. Come and join in the fun!

Prayer and Praise happens tonight at 5:00 in the Music Room. All are welcome!

Middle School Youth will meet this Wednesday from 6:15-7:45 p.m.

Easter Lilies Anyone wishing to donate an Easter lily, or lilies, in memory or in honor of someone, please call or email the church office. Lilies may be picked up after the Easter morning service. Donations for the lilies are appreciated.

Easter Egg Hunt Thank you to all who grabbed eggs to fill for the egg hunt on March 27. Filled eggs may be placed in the box in the Atrium by next Sunday!

Volunteers are needed to help with refreshments and crafts. Please sign up at the Welcome Center if you are willing.

Special Holy Week Service Our Tenebrae service will be held on Thursday, March 28, at 7:00 p.m. Tenebrae means shadows and it is a meaningful way to reflect on the meaning of the cross in our lives today.

February Treasurer Report is available at the Welcome Center.

My Brother's House 2 We will collect items for My Brother's House 2 through next Sunday, March 24. A list of their most needed items is available at the Welcome Center. Donations may be placed on the table in the Atrium.

Meals to Go A list of needed donations for this week is available in the west hallway. Please have items to the church kitchen by noon on Wednesday. Thank you!

Birthdays this week: Today—Sherry Kempkers; March 19—Lois Dusseljee; March 21—Mark DeRoo, Mike Childress; March 22—Craig Busscher.

Harrington's Hope Care Closet Requested items for March are paper towels and large trash bags. Items may be placed in or by the cabinet which is located on the west side of the Atrium, near the Harrington's Hope office and Music Room.

"Selection Sunday" is today for the NCAA basketball tournament. Once again Park Church will have a "just for fun" bracket challenge. A link was sent in the Thursday email if you would like to sign up.

Park Prayers...

Prayers are requested for Merrie Bannink and Jack and their family. Merrie went to the E.R. where they realized a blockage in her gall bladder was causing a serious sepsis infection. Merrie was moved to Grand Rapids Butterworth on Friday and they started dialysis. This has helped, but she remains in critical condition at this time.

Wyoma Raad has been battling a chronic illness. Please pray for healing and regained strength.

Kevin Stein's mother is dealing with heart issues. She lives in North Carolina. Pray for the issues to be resolved and for healing.



Pray that God will raise up and send out workers in the mission field with a passion for the kingdom of God.

Call our prayer line at 335-6177.

Offering

Last Sunday \$804 was collected for Movement West Michigan.

Today our offering is for the GEMS organization.

Ways to Give:

- · Offering plates
- · Online at http://www.parkchurchholland.org/give/
- · Mobile text to give number 616-512-0024

Ministry Staff:

Rev. Dan Steen—Pastor
(pastordan@parkchurchholland.org)
Hannah Breuker— Children and Youth Ministry
(youth@parkchurchholland.org)
David Nelson—Worship Coordinator
(davidnelson@parkchurcholland.org)